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Date:-30-03-2023

To,

The General Manager,

Department of Corporate Services,
BSE Limited

Listing Department

Phiroze Jeejeeboy Tower,

Dalal Street,

Fort Mumbai-400 001

Scrip code: 526717
Sub:-Closure of Trading Window.

Dear Sir/Mam,

This is to inform you that in terms of company’s code of conduct for Prohibition of
Insider Trading, framed pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading)
Regulations, 2015, the trading window for dealing in securities of the company
shall be closed for all Designated Persons (including Directors and Promoters) and
their relatives, from 1st April, 2023 till the conclusion of 48 hours after the
declaration of the Financial Results of the company for the quarter and year ending
on 31st March, 2023.

All Desighated Employees (including Directors and Promoters) and their relatives
are intimated not to enter into any transaction involving the securities of the
company during the aforesaid period of closure of Trading Window.

Kindly take the same on your records.

Thanking you,

Your faithfully,

For HCP Plastene Bulkpack Limited
D| PESH Digitally signed by

DIPESH ANILKUMAR

ANILKUMAR  PANCHAL
Date: 2023.03.30

PANCHAL  tas004 50550
Dipesh A. Panchal
Company Secretary
Memb. No.- ACS34443
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